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With deep gratitude and respect, we are honoured to be learning and unlearning on the ancestral and unceded lands of the 

xʷməθkʷəy̓əm (Musqueam), Sḵwxwú7mesh Úxwumixw (Squamish Nation) & səlilwətaɬ (Tsleil-Waututh Nation). 

  

Weekly Newsletter October 18th 
Thank you to all our families and guardians that were able to come support their children during our goal setting and parent 
conferences. It takes a whole community to raise a child and when we work together our Cavell Community flourishes as we 
have wonderful students at our school.   
Next week we have several classes attending the Vancouver Writer’s Festival. An excellent addition to our literary programs here 
at the school.  

 
 
 
 
 
Calling all Guides, Scouts, Embers, Cubs, Beavers, Sparks, Cadets, etc –  
We will be having our Remembrance Day Assembly on Friday, November 8th. An important aspect of this assembly is our Colour 
Guard who help bring our flags into the gym. If your child is a Cadet or part of the Guiding or Scouting Associations, we will 
welcome them to wear their uniforms that day. Please watch your email for more information in the coming weeks to sign up. In 
the meantime, please talk with your child(ren) to see if they would like to participate in our Colour Guard. 
 
Permission Forms 
Thank you to all the families that have completed the online permission forms (as well as the paper verification forms). We are 
still missing several forms from the Student Package that can be found at https://myforms.vsb.bc.ca  
   
 
Soccer and Cross-Country 
Our soccer team finished their season last week and we want to thank our Parent Coaches Robyn, Graeme, Travis and Angela. 
Also, to Ms. Vermaas and Ms. Paterson for sponsoring this team. Our cross-country team will be at the district wide meet on 
Tuesday afternoon with thousands of student athletes running at Trout Lake. Thank you to Ms. Gunn and Ms. Vermaas for 
coaching our cross-country team. 

 E d i t h  C a v e l l  E l e m e n t a r y   

 

P r i n c i p a l  –  A n d r e a  G r e e n h a l g h  
Office Administrative Assistants – Rosamary Dellipizzi (W-F) / Lisa Breen (M-T) / Hayley Kellow (Th) 
Director of Instruction – Janis Myers 
Trustee – Alfred Chien 
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Hot Lunch Reminder  
If you order hot lunch, please make sure to write down the dates you ordered. We often have students claiming they are to get 
hot lunch, but the order is for another day. A reminder that lunch orders close a week prior.  
 
Cutlery 
Please remember to send your child with the appropriate utensils for their lunch. We do not supply forks, spoons, chop sticks 
etc.  
 
Student Vote  
Our intermediate students took part in a Student Vote this week. They learned about our upcoming Provincial Election this 
weekend.  
 
 
Photo Retakes 
Please complete the Photo Retakes form from Edge Imaging if you would like a retake photo of your child on Wed, Oct 23  
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Important Dates Coming Up: 
 
 
October 22nd – Cross Country Team at Trout Lake City Championships 1pm – 3pm 
 
October 23rd – Photo Retake Day 
 
October 25 – Provincial Professional Day – school not in session for students 
 
November 11th – Remembrance Day – school closed 
 
November 22nd – Professional Day – school not in session for students 
 
December 11th and 12th – Winter Celebration Concert 1:45pm both days. More information to come. 
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